
 

AVIATION SOLUTIONS INC. 

Warranty Policy 

Aviation Solutions Inc, warrants all spares supplied to be free of defects in workmanship and 
material for a period of 6 months or 500 hours of operation after installation, whichever occurs 
first. This warranty is limited to repair, replacement or refund of purchase price at Aviation 
Solutions option. 

Purchaser is required to provide Aviation Solutions such information as date of installation, hours 
in service as reflected in aircraft log, the nature of defect and any other information to allow 
Aviation Solutions the opportunity to meet vendors warranty requirements. 

Limitations of Warranty 

It is expressly in lieu of any and all other warranties and obligations expressed or implied. 
Aviation Solutions Inc makes no warranty, express or implied, of merchantability or fitness of 
purpose. In no event will Aviation Solutions Inc be liable for resultant damage, loss of use, or 
consequential damages. 

Exchange Policy 

Exchange price is determined on the basis that the returned cores will be in normal repairable 
condition. Aviation Solutions Inc reserves the right to reject any core that has been damaged 
from abnormal causes such as, but not limited to, fire, crash, submersion, cannibalization, or 
previous repairs. If abnormal is discovered the original exchange price may no longer be 
applicable and the customer may be billed for additional parts and labour over and above the 
normal exchange price. Aviation Solutions Inc reserves the right to reject any cores that we 
determine cannot be repaired and returned to service in compliance with applicable CAR’s, and/or 
FAR’s. If the customers core is determined to be unrepairable, or in our determination in 
uneconomical to repair, they will be notified and given the opportunity to provide an acceptable 
core. If an acceptable core is not provided in a timely manner, the outright price shall apply.   

Material Return Policy 

All returns must be accompanied by a return authorization, (RA), number and are subject to 
inspection by Aviation Solutions Inc and a re stocking charge at Aviation Solutions discretion. 
Aviation Solutions requires an Aviation Solutions original invoice number and reason for return 
prior to issuing a RA number. 

For return approval, please contact Simarleen at 905-405-1546 
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